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MEDIA RELEASE  
 

Wednesday, 13 September 2017 

Wolli Creek Playground Opens 

Over 200 residents gave the thumbs-up to the new Cahill Park playground when the Mayor Bill 
Saravinovski officially opened the playground on Saturday 3 February. 

The Mayor thanked staff across all Council business units from planning, community consultation, 
project delivery and the outdoor staff who worked on the project as well as the principal contractor 
Glascott Landscape and Civil. 

Mayor Bill Saravinovski asked 7-year old Khyan Do Chan, one of the playground’s enthusiastic 
supporters, to help him cut the ribbon. 

The new playground is designed to encourage a range of play activities for kids of all ages and 
includes: 

 Large netted climbing dome 

 Multi - climb unit, tall slide 

 Junior slide/ play unit 

 Large spinning dish, pivoting spinning unit 

 Swings including a pod swing 

 Multi person see saw 

 Sand play equipment 

 Sandstone mason crafted sand table 

 Balance beams and other smaller pieces 

Council is working on rolling out future stages of the Cahill Park Masterplan which can be viewed 
on Council’s website. 

 

Mayor Bill Saravinovski, Deputy Mayor Michael Nagi and Steve Kamper Member for Rockdale look on while Khyan Do Chan cuts the 
ribbon 
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